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Hi, New Wine Kids Families!

It's September, and school is back in
session. Hopefully your kids are adjusting
well, and you are enjoying being back in a
normal routine. | love the routine, but | am
not enjoying the early morning wake-ups.
I'm also in denial that my oldest is a senior
this year, so pray for me! Thinking about
sending him out into the real world next
year makes me realize how important it is
for our kids to have a strong faith
foundation and a close relationship to God.
This is why our mission for Kids Ministry at
New Wine is to come alongside parents to
help your kids know God, make Him known
and see His Kingdom come on earth as it is
in heaven.

Charla Blanks
New Wine Church Children’s Pastor

September 21st: Communion

Elementary kids will join the adults in service for
worship and communion. If your child has made
the decision to follow Jesus, he or she is welcome
to take communion.

During the month of September, little ones will
learn that God can make them brave. They will
hear the story of Queen Esther and learn how
God helped her to be brave in order to save
her people. They will focus on the memory
verse, “...Be strong and brave. ... [ will be with
you everywhere you go.” Joshua 1:9

September 7th: This week, kids can grow by
learning how to delight in God’s ways. They
will learn that God's words are always in
season.

September 14th: This week, kids can grow
by learning that God is our shepherd who
leads, protects, and cares for us. They will
learn that God leads us in every season.

September 21st: This week, kids can grow
by learning that God can make our hearts
clean. They will learn that God hears us no
matter the season.

September 28th: This week, kids can grow
by learning how to have thankful hearts
that praise God. They will learn that we can
thank God in every season.

Monthly Memory Verse
“The grass withers and the flowers fall, but
the word of our God endures forever."—
Isaiah 40:8 (NIV)



